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of • Muskingum County, State of Ohio, for valuable consideration paid, grant 

with general warranty covenants, to John R. Graham 

whose tax mailing address is Adams Mills, OH 438 1 

the following real property: 

Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township 
of Cass. 

Being a part of Quarter Township 2, Town hip 3, Range 7 bounded 
and described as follows: 

Commencing at an iron pin at the Northea t corner of Lot 1 of 
Cox's Farm Subdivision as recorded in Co on Pleas Court Record 
Book 58, Page 81; thence south 89 degrees 56 minutes 53 seconds 
east 1750.93 feet to a point; thence south 2 degrees 16 minutes 
39 seconds west 561.63 feet to an iron pin; thence south 88 
degrees 15 minutes 46 seconds east 282.97 feet to an iron pin; 
thence south 67 degrees 54 minutes 26 s conds east 109.94 feet 
to an iron pin and the true place of be inning of the premises 
herein intended to be described; thence north 38 degrees 28 
minutes 43 seconds east 214.93 feet to n iron pin; thence south 
58 degrees 27 minutes 27 seconds east 1 6.53 feet to an iron pin; 
thence south 65 degrees 51 minutes 12 s conds west 76.73 feet to 
an iron pin; thence ~outh 39 degrees 35 minutes west 198 feet 
to an iron pin; thence north 31 degrees 44 minutes west 102.47 
feet to the true place of beginning, co taining fifty-seven 
hundredths (0.57) of an acre more or le s. 

There is also conveyed herein an easeme t 20 feet wide for 
ingress and egress along an existing dr veway and extending 
southwesterly from the above described .57 acre parcel to its 
intersection with State Route 16. 

Excepting from the above described 0.57 acre parcel an easement 
for ingress and egress across a 30 foot strip off of the south­
westerly side of said 0.57 acre parcel. 

This description written fro~mtt'\JGy '{by L. Peter Dinan, 

Registered Surveyor l/5451, DNOTRI oROABLE 
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